
Statement Concerning Covid-19 
(Coronavirus)
We have two primary objectives at International Light Technologies when it comes to dealing 
with the COVID-19 situation. First is the health and welfare of our employees. We are taking 
all precautions and have plans in place to deal with any outbreaks. Our second priority is to 
make sure that we can continue to serve our customers. We are in daily contact with all 
sources of supply and are working with them to make sure their employees are safe and that 
any changes to the delivery status of materials will be managed and communicated.

As you are aware, the entire global supply chain has been impacted due to the Covid-19 
outbreak, which has led to large-scale disruption in various manufacturing operations. The 
cross-border nature of the Asian supply chain is resulting in disruptions beyond China and in 
other countries in the region. International Light Technologies expects that these may result in
a reduction of delivery reliability and material availability in the short to mid-term. 

While it is more difficult to confirm available logistics and delivery dates at this time, we 
believe our global manufacturing and logistics capabilities will keep us well positioned to work 
through these challenges and, if necessary, to help you put the appropriate mitigation plans in
place. We are working to secure and track shipments and to provide customers with updated 
estimated material status. 

We realize this situation remains very dynamic, as information continues to change day-to-
day, and we will continue to provide updates as we learn more and confirm delivery dates. It’s 
also important to remember that International Light Technologies has a global footprint to 
continue production of its products in a situation such as this. 

We remain committed to providing the superior service and support that our customers have 
come to expect of our company throughout this situation. 
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